
From: Whittington Electric
To: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info
Subject: Removal from Permit
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2025 10:03:09 AM

External Sender - From: (Whittington Electric

<weoffice560@gmail.com>)

This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that

can result in unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening

attachments, or clicking links.

Can you please remove us from permit number 000052016. Customer says a relative is an
electrician and would like him to do the electrical work to save them some money. If you
have any questions you can reach me at 386-972-8510. Thank you! 

-- 

Thank you, 

Kayla Tibbs

Whittington Electric

386-972-8510

164 Queens Country Rd.

Interlachen, Fl 32148
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